
THE CATHOLIC CENTER AT                                                                   

THE UNIVERSITY OF GEORGIA 

MAY 27, 2018 - THE SOLEMNITY OF THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 

SUMMER MASS TIMES & 

SACRAMENTS 

Weekend Mass Schedule  

Saturday Vigil Mass    5:00 PM  
 

Sunday   8:00 AM & 10:00 AM 
 

Weekday Mass Schedule 

Tuesday      5:00 PM         

Wednesday     8:00 AM   

Thursday      5:00 PM         

Friday     8:00 AM   

   

Morning Prayer  

Wednesday & Friday   7:45 AM 
 

Confessions   

Saturday         4:00 PM - 4:45 PM 

or by appointment  

Sat., 5/26    5 PM - Armando Rois-Mendez †  

Sun., 5/27   Dt 4:32-34, 39-40 / Rom 8:14-17 / Mt 28:16-20 

                   8 AM - Don Desmond † 

        10 AM - Nathan Edwards (int) 

Mon., 5/28  1 Pt 1:3-9 / Mk 10:17-27         

 

Tues., 5/29  1 Pt 1:10-16 /  Mk 10:28-31    

 

Wed., 5/30  1 Pt 1:18-25 / Mk 10:32-45                 

 

Thurs, 5/31 Zep 3:14-18A or Rom 12:9-16 / Lk 1:39-56         

       

Fri., 6/1      1 Pt 4:7-13 / Mk 11:11-26 

    
 

POPE FRANCIS’ PRAYER INTENTIONS FOR MAY 2018:  

That the lay faithful may fulfill their specific mission by  

responding with creativity to the challenges that face the 

world today.  

WE LIFT UP IN PRAYER 

Margaret Bell, Jill Bittle, Andrew Paul Blanton,  

Lurdes Barreto, Grace Byrne, Tracy Dempsey Capizzi, 

Brenda Critch, Betty DeGuilo, Norma d'Azzo,  

Elena Dekazos, Karla Dougan, Steve Duncan, Jill Ennis, 

Robert Ennis, Jr., Michele Flaherty, James Flannigan, 

Elizabeth Fox, Denise Gannon, Carol Garbon,  

Phyllis Ginn, Gregory Glander, Ben Greenspan,  

Laurie Jackus, Katherine King, Richard Lynch, Adam 

Martin, Kate McCall, Camilla Mims, Dotty Moore, 

Barbara O’Brien, Bill Ozburn,  Karen O'Boyle Pagoda, 

Myra Pawloski, Lee Prendergast, Linda Purks, Denise 

Quinn, Sharon Perrine, Joyce Ragan,  Melissa Reilly, 

Tom Risher, Joel Rivera, David Salum, Michael Torpy, 

Grant Tyner, Hanna Whitehead, Mary Lou Zeitler 

 

WITH DEEPEST SYMPATHY our community prays 

for the souls of the faithful departed and for their loved 

ones, especially Sr. Dorothy Beck, ACJ, Craig Elliot. 

DAILY READINGS & MASS INTENTIONS PRAYER LIST                                                      

MONDAY, MAY 28 

MASS 9:00 AM 

 

FOLLOWED BY A CEREMONY 

AROUND THE FLAGPOLE 

AND A POTLUCK BRUNCH IN 

THE CENTER HALL HOSTED 

BY THE SILVER ANGELS. 

 

The Silver Angels 

enjoying their annual 

outing to Lake 

Hartwell.   Many 

thanks to Maury and 

Cecile Maher for the 

use of their lake house 

and congratulations on 

60 years of marriage!
   

    

 

 

 

 

 

FRIARS TO GATHER MAY 29 FOR EXTRAORDINARY 

CHAPTER 

Close to 200 friars of Holy Name Province are gathering next week for an 

Extraordinary Chapter to vote on whether or not Holy Name Province 

should join with five other US provinces to form one new province.  On 

May 30, the friars of Holy Name as well as members of five other OFM 

provinces in the U.S. will vote on whether to unify.  The participating 

provinces are Assumption BVM, headquartered in Wisconsin, Our Lady of 

Guadalupe in New Mexico, Sacred Heart in Missouri, St. Barbara in 

California and St. John the Baptist in Ohio.  The outcome of the vote will 

be shared with the public via a post on www.USFranciscans.org.  Fr. Frank 

and Fr. Bill ask for your prayers for all the friars next week as they engage, 

pray and discern the future as Franciscans here in the United States. 

Daily Mass Changes:  While Fr. Frank and Fr. Bill are away we will 

have a prayer service with Communion on Tuesday, 5/29 and 

Thursday, 5/31 at 5:00pm and Wednesday, 5/30 and Friday, 6/1 at 

8:00am. Thank you to Deacon Jim Gaudin for his service. 



 FINANCIAL & BUSINESS  

 MAY 20, 2018 OFFERING 

CHURCH $    7,276.12  CHILDREN’S   $  21.00 

ONLINE  $    1,337.44 ALMS                $  375.00 

 

OFFERTORY ENVELOPES:  To receive Offertory 

Envelopes, please contact the Center office.  

Online giving is available to make 

regular tithes and offerings or for  

one-time donations.  The App is 

available on Smartphones and Android mobile devices.  

Visit our web site at ccatuga.org to learn more and 

sign up. 

 THE CATHOLIC CENTER AT UGA                                                         

DIRECTOR 

Fr. Frank Critch, OFM  

frfrank.ccatuga@gmail.com 
 

ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR 

 Fr. Bill McConville, OFM  

billmcconville916@gmail.com 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE SUPPORT 

Anne Nielson  

ccugaoffice2@gmail.com  
 
 

BUSINESS MANAGER 

Jessica Fox 

 ccuga.finance@gmail.com 

 ARCHBISHOP’S ANNUAL APPEAL 2018  

OFFICE HOURS 

Monday - Friday  

10AM - 4PM 
 

1344 South Lumpkin St. 

Athens, GA  30605 

Phone: 706-543-2293 

Fax:  706-543-2541  
 

WEBSITE 

www.ccatuga.org        
  

  SOCIAL MEDIA 
 

CatholicCtrUGA 
 

UGA Catholic  

 

SACRAMENTS 
 

BAPTISM:   Parents are required 

to attend a Baptism Preparation 

Class (Godparents welcomed).  

Classes are held every month.  
 

MARRIAGE: Arrangements must 

be made at least six months in 

advance for preparation.   
 
 

RCIA: A program for those who 

are interested in learning more 

about the Catholic faith  
 

To schedule all Sacraments, 

please contact the office. 

STAFF SUPPORT 

Sr. Marietta Jansen, ACJ 

ccugafriars@aol.com 
 

SPIRITUAL DIRECTION  

Milton Lopes 

mlopes@uga.edu 
 

STEWARDSHIP COORDINATOR 

Jenni Toutkoushian 

ccuga.stewardship@gmail.com  
 

 

SACRAMENTAL COORDINATOR 

Sr. Barbara Daniels, MSC 

ccuga.sacraments@gmail.com 

CENTER STAFF 

To participate in the 2018 Archbishop’s Annual Appeal, 

please visit our website at appealarchatl.com to make an  

on-line gift, or contact Nancy Stoehr 404-920-7614 or 

nstoehr@archatl.com for more information.    

Once pledge payments have surpassed our goal, all of the 

additional funds will be returned to The Center for use in 

our ministries. Thank you to those who have given to the 

Appeal thus far.  

 
 

  Center Goal:                 $ 52,600.00 

  Amount Pledged:            $ 39,760.00 

  Amount Paid:                  $ 25,354.44 

  Remaining Balance:      ($ 12,840.00) 
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 GRADUATE STUDENT/YOUNG 

PROFESSIONALS FELLOWSHIP (GSYPF)  

BIBLE STUDY  
The GSYPF Bible Study will have the first meeting of the 

summer study on Monday, June 11 at 7:00 PM at the 

Catholic Center. Newcomers are always welcome.  

For more information, contact Christy Sinksen at  

706-613-0921 or csinksen@uga.edu. 

 

IMPORTANT CONFIRMATION INFORMATION 

Please note the following dates for students making their 

Confirmation on September 16.  There will be a 

mandatory retreat on Saturday, August 11 from 10:00AM 

to 3:00PM. Confirmation rehearsal will by on Monday, 

September 10 at 6:00pm.  An email will be sent to 

Confirmation families with all of the Confirmation 

information.  If you have not received an email by June 1, 

please contact the Center office.  

 

ONE-ON-ONE SPIRITUAL DIRECTION 

Catholic Center lay minister, Milton Lopes, is available 

for personal spiritual direction.  Please contact Milton at 

706-247-6052 or mlopes@uga.edu to make an 

appointment.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK 

 

MONDAY, May 28 (Office Closed) 

9:00 AM - Memorial Day Mass/Potluck Brunch 

TUESDAY, May 29 

6:30 PM - Couples Bible Study (TV Room) 
 

OUTREACH FUNDRAISING NEWS 

The Vince and Barbara Dooley Catholic Center Golf 

Tournament has been a tremendously successful 

fundraiser for over 15 years thanks to the generous 

sponsorship of Vince and Barbara Dooley and the 

dedicated efforts of our many volunteers.  The  Golf 

Tournament has been a central source of funding for 

both the college students’ Alternative Spring Break 

trips along with other outreach programs at the 

Catholic Center.  Major fundraisers like the golf 

tournament and the 5K Human Race require a huge 

effort on the part of those who make them happen, and 

our faith community has an abundance of those willing 

to help make these events successful. A Catholic 

Center Fundraising Committee is being formed to both 

support existing fundraising events and to explore 

opportunities for other events like the Golf 

Tournament that bring our community together while 

raising money for our outreach efforts.  So, while the 

golf tournament will take a hiatus in 2018, stay tuned 

for news on upcoming events that will allow our 

Catholic Center community to come together in 

fellowship for a good cause...definitely a WIN-WIN! 

(Spoiler alert-Bunco may be returning) 

INVITATION TO AN INTERFAITH IFTAR 

Catholic Center members have been invited to the 

Interfaith Iftar at the Huda Islamic Center on Thursday, 

May 31 at 8:30PM.  In a time when we need to 

encounter others,  this will give us an opportunity for 

dialogue and reflection.  If you would like to attend this 

event please respond to the evite at:                       

http://evite.me/KSaD5gN7fr 


